
	

	

Digital technology has become a ubiquitous feature of modern 
life, but our increasingly fast-paced world seems more distant from the world narrated 
in Scripture. What do bytes have to do with Christian beliefs? This Reformed Institute 
event will explore a Christian perspective on computer technology based on the biblical 
narrative. 

		

Saturday,	October	24,	2015	

Lewinsville	Presbyterian	Church	

	1724	Chain	Bridge	Rd.,	McLean,	VA		22101	
www.lewinsville.org	

9:30	a.m.	–	Noon	

Coffee	at	9:00	a.m.	

There	is	no	fee	for	this	event.	The	author’s	book	will	be	available	for	sale;	checks	and	cash	
accepted.	For	more	information	or	to	register,	visit	www.reformedinstitute.org	or	contact	
Mary	Hill,		Program	Coordinator	for	the	Reformed	Institute,	at	703.518.5125	or	by	email,	

mhill@reformedinstitute.org.	

	

Dr. Derek C. Schuurman is visiting Associate Professor of Computer Science at 
Dordt College in Iowa. He spent several years working in industry before 
returning to academia. He enjoys teaching and doing research in the area of 
robotics and computer vision, but he is also a lay theologian who seeks to bring 
his Reformed heritage to bear on issues of faith and technology. His interest in 
computers began in his early teens with his first computer, a Timex-Sinclair ZX-
81. Dr. Schuurman is author of the recent book Shaping a Digital World: Faith, 
Culture and Computer Technology. He also has a blog called Technically 
Speaking. 


